
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, MAY 17, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

A HIGHLIGHT OF MY DAY IS WHEN I GET TO READ LETTERS FROM LISTENERS. THEY 

ENCOURAGE US, INFORM US AND SOMETIMES THEY HAVE A MESSAGE FOR ALL OF US.  

[MARIE - LENA]  DEAR WRVM FAMILY. THANK YOU FOR BRINGING GOD’S WORD OVER THE 

AIR WAVES. WE HAVE HAD 1027 ON ALL OF OUR RADIOS IN THE CAR, BEDROOMS, BASEMENT 

AND GARAGE FOR 53 YEARS. EVER SINCE DAY 1! I CAN’T REMEMBER ONE PROGRAM THAT WE 

DIDN’T LIKE. I ALWAYS GET SOMETHING OUT OF THE MESSENGER. IF I DON’T LIKE IT, I’D 

BETTER TAKE A GOOD LOOK IN THE MIRROR. KEEP UP THE WORK FOR THE LORD & SAVIOR. 

MAY GOD BLESS YOU ALWAYS. 

[MARILYN – WAUSAU] DEAR CHRISTIAN FRIENDS AT WRVM. WISHING YOU A GOOD 

LETTER MONTH AND MANY BLESSINGS. MY HUSBAND CELEBRATED HIS 85TH BIRTHDAY 

IN FEBRUARY AND THANKS YOU FOR THE NICE CARD! WE BOTH HAD THE VIRUS IN 

DECEMBER AND IT WAS A LONG RECOVERY BUT THE LORD BROUGHT US THROUGH IT. 

OUR 6 DAUGHTERS AND FAMILIES PRAYED AND HELPED US THROUGH IT. ALSO, WE HAD 

YOUR STATION ON – CHRISTMAS MUSIC AND GOOD PROGRAMS. EVERY NIGHT WE LISTEN 

TO TURNING POINT. A DONATION IS ENCLOSED. IN THESE TROUBLED TIMES FOR OUR 

COUNTRY, WE APPRECIATE YOUR NEWS REPORTS AND VIEWPOINTS. ALSO PROPHECY 

TODAY ON SATURDAYS. 

[MARY – MANITOWOC]  HI. ENCLOSED IS A CHECK TO HELP FURTHER THE SPREAD OF THE 

GOOD NEWS AND BRING MORE PEOPLE TO KNOW OUR LORD AND SAVIOR. THE BEST 

PART OF WRVM IS THE MUSIC PROGRAMS. I COULD LISTEN TO HYMNS ALL DAY. THANKS 

FOR ALL YOU DO AND FOR WRVM. 

[SHIRLEY – GREEN BAY] I AM VERY GLAD TO GET IN ON LETTER MONTH. I ENJOY SO 

MANY THINGS ON YOUR STATION. MY RADIO IS ON MOST OF THE DAY. I LIKE THRU THE 

BIBLE WITH DR. J. VERNON MCGEE. I LIKE TO GO TO BED LISTENING TO NIGHTSOUNDS 

WITH BILL PEARCE. MY FAVORITE SONG IS ‘A LITTLE MORE LIKE HIM’ BY IVAN PARKER. I 

DON’T BELIEVE WE ALL ARE ENOUGH LIKE HIM.  

HOPEFULLY WE ARE A LITTLE MORE WITH EACH PASSING DAY. AGAIN, THANK YOU FOR 

THE ENCOURAGEMENT OF YOUR LETTERS AND THE CHALLENGES OF YOUR COMMENTS. 

YOUR PRAYERS AND GIFTS HELP US TO SPREAD THE GOOD NEWS. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


